
SABBATH SCHOOL

CONTACTS

SERVICES

WEDNESDAY PRAYER MEETING - Cedar Sycamore 
Room as well as on Zoom at 7pm. Meeting ID: 519 
552 6863; Passcode: pray3r

FOR PRIVATE PRAYER REQUESTS, please 
place them in the Prayer Box or you can email
STANBOROUGHPRAYS@GMAIL.COM

UPCOMING PREACHERS (FAMILY SERVICE)
September 24 – Pastor M Abbadasari
October 1 – Pastor Bahadur (Harvest)

UPCOMING PREACHERS (PARALLEL)
September 24 – Pastor James
October 1 – Joining Family Service

Our next Communion Service is on 8th October.

FAMILY SERVICE
Welcome & Announcements - Louis Guenin

Prelude
Call to Worship 22 NAH (Verse 1): Holy, Holy Holy

Invocation - Louis Guenin
Hymn 467 NAH: Take My Life and Let It Be

Tithes & Offerings - Louis Guenin
Scripture Reading: 1 Peter 3:13-17 NIV 

- Pastor Terry Messenger
Children’s Story - Amanda Powell

Hymn 461 NAH: Oh For a Closer Walk
Family Prayer - Gabriel Colins 

Musical Item: ‘Come, Thou Almighty King’ 
- Yui Hanada

Sermon: Sharing the Good News 
- Pastor Terry Messenger

Closing Hymn 61 NAH: O For a Thousand Tongues
Benediction - Pastor Terry Messenger

Postlude

PARALLEL SERVICE - 11AM
“Laodicea” - Pastor Clifford Herman

Parallel will be indoors from now on.

We join with the people of the United Kingdom, the 
nations of the Commonwealth and the world, in 
expressing sincere condolences to the Royal Family 
on the death of Her Majesty, Queen Elizabeth II. 
Our thoughts and prayers are with the Royal Family 
as they grieve the loss of a mother and grandmother. 

Taken from adventist.uk & ted.adventist.org

Welcome - & Opening Prayer - Massimo Molteni
Opening Hymn - NAH 60  - This is My Father’s World

Broadcasting Facilitator: Bheki T. Moyo 
Panel: Catherine Phiri,  Anna Papaioannou, Erna 
Herteliu. Sanctuary Teachers: Ioan Herteliu, Chris Levy

“He will wipe away every tear from their eyes, and 
death shall be no more, neither shall there

be mourning, nor crying, nor pain anymore,
for the former things have passed away.”
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adult department and the Herts Young Homeless. 
Anyone between the ages of 18-35 who would like 
to perform an item, get in touch with Jackson Bright 
or Arianne Boldeau.

CONGRATULATIONS to Naomi Phillips (née Burgess) 
who today graduates from the SEC’s Senior Youth 
Leadership Award as top in her class. Well done!

MACMILLAN AFTERNOON TEA - 23rd September 
3-4:30pm Come and relax for a while with afternoon 
tea at this worthwhile fundraising event. A table-top 
and clothes rack sale will be available.

PLEASE PRAY FOR
- For the royal family as well as our members and 
friends throughout all of the Commonwealth.
- That God will guide our New Prime Minister, Liz 
Truss.
- For families who are facing challenges from cancer, 
COVID, other health issues and recent bereavement. 
- That God will guide our Government so that 
families could receive assistance to cope with the 
economic crises and the new energy charges as 
Winter approaches. 
- That there will be a resolution to the conflict 
between Russia and Ukraine. 
- That there would be a relief for the nation of 
Pakistan as they struggle with continuous Floods.
- For the Requests in the Prayer Box.
- That God will guide and protect our children as 
schools, colleges, and universities reopen.
- For the children who were disappointed with their 
results that they will allow God to continue to lead 
in their lives.
- For the Leaders and teachers of all our Adventist 
institutions especially Stanborough Primary and 
Secondary Schools.

PRAYER MINISTRY is inviting everyone to Morning 
Manna 6am to 6:30am each morning, Zoom ID : 
8316619709 Passcode 777.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

SEC PATHFINDER WORLD DAY - Saturday 17th Sept 
at BUC grounds. Our Pathfinder club will join clubs 
across the South England Conference in worship 
celebrating the Pathfinder Ministry Worldwide. The 
day will end with a Teens Summer concert.

ADVENTURE APPEAL - We are looking for volunteers 
to join our Adventure club in 2023 as counsellors to 
the children’s classes of Little Lambs, Early Birds, 
Busy Bees. All counsellors will be fully supported by 
the club and no experience is necessary to be able 
to join and you do not need to be a Pathfinder or 
Master Guide to do this.
We are also wanting to find out if there are any 
families that would like to put their children in 
Adventurers, please contact Megan Joseph Directo 
or Ophelia Herman Deputy Director who will be able 
to send out the application forms to families.

Adventurer and Pathfinder COUNSELLORS/
INSTRUCTORS: We need new volunteers urgently!  
We meet every other Sunday and you need to 
commit to 4 to 6 hrs a month only! If you are happy 
to share your skills with young people and be part 
of the instructors, please also let us know. Contact 
Davide, Bukky, Megan, Ophelia.

22ND OCTOBER - The Children Sabbath School 
will prepare a special worship service to celebrate 
the Creation Sabbath. All the children are invited to 
create a piece of art highlighting their favourite day 
of creation. It can be a collage, painting, drawing, 
poem, photo, sculpture, or any piece of art they love.

SABBATH SCHOOL TEACHERS: We are calling 
everyone to join us in this rewarding ministry to help 
telling the story of the week or lead the craft. All 
parents are warmly invited to join a rota to help as 
safeguarding persons to ensure the classes always 
have  3 adults available. Contact the children’s sab 
school leaders, Paula or Yetunde.

THE YOUNG ADULTS have a gospel concert on 
the 17th of September to raise funds for the Young 

ANGEL VOICES The children’s choir will meet today 
after the summer break, in the usual room. We 
hope that all previous members will be there and 
new members will be very welcome.  We will be 
practising a song we worked on before the holidays, 
and looking at our Christmas carol.

PASTORAL TEAM BAPTISM CLASS starts today 
during Sabbath School time at the church. If you or 
your child (13+) would be interested in joining this 
class please let a member of the pastoral team know.

WALK FOR ADRA - 18th September. More 
information: w w w. a d r a . o r g . u k / w a l k f o r a d r a

SPCM - Thank you to all who came for the 
registration. Late registration is available for some 
classes. If anyone would like to find out more 
information, please contact Jiae (info@spcm.org.uk) 
for more details.

THE HARVEST SERVICE is taking place on 1st 
October. You are invited as well as your friends and 
family to attend this special service of thanksgiving.
If you ‘grow your own’ please plan to bring some 
produce to the church on Friday, September 30 for 
display. Information about timings and the various 
types of food required will be published in the 
coming weeks. In the meantime please pray for, and 
plan to attend, this special service.

THE FLOWERS at church are to thank our Wonderful 
God for the great gift of our beautiful and loving 
daughter, Natalie, who is celebrating her 50th 
Birthday today. From Joelle and George Priest.

TEENS COMING EVENTS:
SEC Teens & Pathfinders Summer Concert - 17th 
September 4:30pm-5:45pm @Stanborough School
SEC Teens Prayer and Faith Conference - 24-28th 
Oct £80 per person @ Stanborough Secondary 
School - limited places
SEC Teens Day of Fellowship - Sat 10th Dec. 
Registration to all events at http://www.secteens.org


